
 

 

 

 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM                Recreation Department 
 

 

 

Sanibel is and shall remain a barrier island sanctuary 

City Council Meeting Date: September 8, 2025 
 

   

To:   City Council 

From:  Andrea Miller, Recreation Director 

Date:   August 15, 2025 

 

 
 SUBJECT: The Sanctuary Golf Club Corporate Membership Agreement 
 
 
BACKGROUND:  
Since 2008, The Sanctuary Golf Club has engaged with the City of Sanibel Recreation 
Department in a mutually beneficial agreement, in which The Sanctuary Golf Club provides 
golf instruction to youth summer camp participants and a $1,000 check in exchange for 
Recreation Center memberships for their employees. Additional details can be found on the 
agreement letter.  
 
FUNDING SOURCE: N/A 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: Approve the renewal of The Sanctuary Golf Club Corporate 
Agreement. 
 
 


